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From: Sierra Club [information@sierraclub.org] on behalf of Robert Firmin [robfirmin@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2013 10:26 PM
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Subject: Protect our communities from radioactive waste!

 
Sep 22, 2013 
 
Allison McFarlane 
 
Dear McFarlane, 
 
I am writing you because I am concerned about how we store our most hazardous waste, the 
radioactive fuel rods from nuclear reactors.  We should not license or re-license any reactor 
until it has been proven that we can successfully isolate this waste. 
 
The EIS should consider the option of not making any nuclear waste at all in the future by 
comparing the environmental footprint of nuclear from mining to long term waste disposal to 
that of renewables and energy efficiency. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Firmin 
642 Beloit Ave 
Kensington, CA 94708-1118 
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